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City of Kingman 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

Veteran’s Transitional Housing Project 

315 Oak St., Kingman, AZ 86401 

 

The City of Kingman has been awarded a federal Community Development Block Grant-CV (CDBG-CV) 

from the State of Arizona Department of Housing (ADOH) and will accept bids from qualified firms or 

individuals with a minimum of a B-2 commercial license as registered with the Arizona Registrar of 

Contractors to perform the following services:  Rehabilitate a 22,148 square foot free standing office building 

constructed in 1963 into transitional housing for homeless veterans; the building interior will include offices for the 

non-profit agency, therapy office, conference rooms, library/resource center, a warming kitchen, bathrooms, showers, 

laundry facilities, and 25 bedrooms. The building has been tested for hazardous materials and cleared by ADEQ, 

and 98% of the framing is completed. 

 

For additional information on plan and spec review locations and how to obtain plans and specifications 

as well as additional bidding procedures contact:  Project Manager, Denise M Bishop, D Bishop Consulting, 

208 N 4th Street, Kingman, AZ 86401,; phone number:  (928) 208-5841: or e-mail:  

dbishopconsulting04@hotmail.com.   

 

The city will conduct a mandatory pre-bid conference and site inspection on Thursday, May 12, 2022, 

beginning at 10:00 a.m.  Interested bidders should meet at the project site, 315 Oak Street, Kingman, 

Az. 

 

Sealed bids will be received in the office of the City Clerk, Kingman City Hall, 310 N 4th Street until 3:00 p.m., 

on Thursday, June 9, 2022. 

 


